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Dear Elizabeth,

Thank you for your fantastic support at the 37th Children’s Cancer Run and congratulations
on helping us to raise £294,536 to help more children beat cancer. Please pass on our
thanks to all of the pupils, staff and families at your school who helped to raise the funds

and make the event a success.

Hold the date! We are very pleased to announce that the 38" Children’s Cancer Run,
supported by Greggs, will be held on Sunday 17" May 2020. We hope you will add the date
into your school diary and join us for what will be another special event. You can register
your school now at www.childrenscancerrun.co.uk. We will be opening registrations to

runners from 1% December 2019.

Thank you once again for making a difference and helping more children beat cancer.

Yours sincerely

Sl

Janet, Abigail, Janette, Jennie and Heather

Children’s Cancer Run Team

Helping more children beat cancer

Sir James Spence Institute of Child Health,
Royal Victoria Infirmary, Newcastle, NE1 4LP

T.0191 2821322 www.neccr.org.uk contactus@neccr.org.uk

CCTR YCUR

YOUR MUSIC YOUR LIFE

3 Stagecoach



